
From: Liz Lester
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Buffalo River and hog farm
Date: Saturday, March 04, 2017 8:05:13 PM

Governor Hutchinson,
I'm requesting that you please save our beautiful Buffalo National River. Stop ADEQ from issuing a Reg 5 permit
to the industrial swine operation on Big Creek on March 17th. My father was a farmer, I support farmers, and
there are a lot of people in the US who need to be fed. But this location is NOT the right place for a farm of this
size that will so directly impact one of the most beautiful natural areas of this state. Don't let Dr. Neil Compton's
hard work be in vain!

Thank you for your work and your attention,
Liz Lester
72704
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